
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Drinking Fountain Repairs 

MEETING DATE: Thursday, July 23, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

This spring it was discovered that the drinking fountains at Achie 

Swenson, City parking lot, Veteran’s Memorial, and East Side Park were 

connected to the irrigation lines. 

Public works staff will remove the drinking fountain from the Veteran’s 

memorial and reinstall it near the dog park with a new potable water 

service. 

Public works staff will install a new ¾” potable water service line for the 

city parking lot drinking fountain. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with the installation of the 
drinking fountain and water service near the dog park, and installation 
of a new water service line for the city parking lot drinking fountain. 


